
  

TRIP TO THENFORD ARBORETUM, SATURDAY 10TH JUNE 

 
The details of our trip to Thenford Arboretum on Saturday 10th June 
have now been finalised. The coach will be leaving fromTadworth 
Street, Tadworth, near the railway bridge and traffic lights, at 09.15, 
from Walton, by the chemist’s, at 09.20 and from  St. Andrew’s Church, 
Kingswood at 09.30. We should be back home by about 18.30, traffic 
permitting. The price of the outing, including a ploughman’s lunch at a 
local pub near Thenford, is £40 per person. Please make cheques 
payable to ‘Kingswood Parish Events Committee’. 
 

Although the terrain in parts of the arboretum can be somewhat rough and is not suitable for 
everybody, there are a number of other gardens within the estate that are far more easily 
accessible. 
 
Thenford Arboretum is situated near Banbury and is the 70-acre estate belonging to Lord (Michael) 
and Lady Heseltine. They have spent the last 40 years transforming and expanding a wild, 
overgrown, woodland into the stunning park and gardens we can see today. Thenford is open only 
four times a year to the general public and our visit promises to be a very special occasion. 
 

For more information on 
this outing please contact 
Pia Chamberlain on 01737 
832003.   


